
                                                                                                                                                                

 

Bid Bulletin # 4 

RFP-058-19  

Web-based Platform and Mobile Application Development for the Innovation for Development Project 

UNDP Iraq 

Dear Bidders,  

Please note that the submission deadline has been extended till 22nd April 2019  

 

Note:  

Date and time visible on the main screen of the event (on the E-Tendering portal) will be final and prevail over any other closing time 

indicated elsewhere, in case they are different. The correct bid closing time is as indicated in the E-Tendering portal and system will not 

accept any bid after that time. It is the responsibility of the bidder to make sure bids are submitted within this deadline. UNDP will not 

accept any bid that is not submitted directly to the system. 

 Try to submit your bid a day prior or well before the closing time. Do not wait until last minute. If you face any issue submitting your 

proposal at the last minute, UNDP may not be able to assist. 

 

All other terms and conditions remained unchanged. 

Thank you in advance for your interest in UNDP procurement opportunities.     

 


